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One More Sleep…Beauty and the Beast 
Only one more sleep until the night of nights, filled 
with drama, dance, choir, singing and the band. 
Have a gold coin ready for an entry donation at the 
door when they open at 6:00 pm. Unfortunately, 
seats cannot be reserved beforehand. Students 
performing will need to arrive at 5:45 pm. Thank you. 

 
4 November 6:30 pm 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
School Captain Speeches 
Students who are nominating for the positions of 
school captain and vice-captain in 2023 have now 
received their policy on the process of selection. The 
speeches will be held on Friday 1st December at 
12:00pm in the hall followed by our assembly after 
lunch. All nominees will prepare and present a 
formal speech to the staff and students. There will 
be no dancing, raps, comedy acts, slogans or 
chants. The process is to select School Captains, 
and capable leaders, not a Talent Quest. Students 
who wish to perform a performance act on the day 
will be disqualified from the selection process. 
Students and staff will be given 1 vote this year on 
Google forms. 

 
NSW public school terms and holidays 
Here’s a snapshot of NSW public school terms and 
holidays for 2022 - 2023. 
Find out more: 
http://www.boardofstudies.nsw.edu.au/events/vacat
ions.html 
 

School Attendance 
All students in Kindergarten to Year 11 are required 
to attend school until Friday 16 December 2022, the 
last day of teaching for 2022.  Prior to this date, 
students in all year groups should be engaged in 
meaningful work based on the curriculum and 
syllabus requirements. 
 
If parents are seeking permission for their child to be 
absent from school for a period of time the 
Exemption from School - Procedures should be 
followed. 
 
Parents are required to explain the absences of their 
children from school promptly and within seven days 
to the school. An explanation for absence must be 
provided to the school within 7 days of the first day 
of any period of absence. 
 

Swimming Program 
As mentioned in the expression of interest, this 
program was limited to 60 students. Letters of offer 
have now gone home to the first 60 students that 
returned the expression of interest form. All students 
should have paid by last Friday.  Students on the 
waitlist have now been offered a place to fill these 
vacancies. 

Upcoming Events 
Date Event 

4 Nov 6:30 pm Performance Night 
9 Nov Year 7 Galston High visit 
10 Nov 1:00 pm School Disco 
11 Nov Remembrance Day Assembly 
15 Nov Captain’s lunch with the Director 
17 Nov Kindy 2023 Parent Orientation 
18 Nov Gold & Silver Assembly 
18 Nov Ball Games Carnival 
25 Nov 3:00pm Kindergarten Play 

1 Dec 12:00 Captain’s Speeches 

2 Dec Teddy Bear’s Picnic 

7 Dec Party Day 
8 Dec Reports to go home 

8 Dec Presentation Night 

12 Dec Year 6 Farewell 

12-16 Dec Swimming School 

16 Dec Silver/Gold & Maths Assembly 

16 Dec Last day on term 4 for students 

19-20 Dec Staff Development Days for teachers 

mailto:glenorie-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.glenorie-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/
http://www.boardofstudies.nsw.edu.au/events/vacations.html
http://www.boardofstudies.nsw.edu.au/events/vacations.html
https://education.nsw.gov.au/policy-library/policies/school-attendance-policy
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We need your input 
Have you completed the survey? Last chance to have your say about the direction of the school. Thank you to 
the 10% of parents who have completed our survey. If you have not yet completed our survey, please log into 

this site: http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/4cxr7 
More information about the survey is available at: http://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au/information-for-parents 
Closes on Friday 18 November 2022 (Week 6, Term 4). 

 
Kindergarten Orientation 
Kindergarten orientation has gone very well with every kindy child for next year walking in happily this week. The 

buddies have been so enthusiastic to look after their new Kindy buddies. Kindy parents will be given orientation 

packs at our Parent Orientation morning session.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Selective High School  
If you would like your child to go to a selective high school in Year 7 in 2024, you will need to apply soon. All 

applications should be made online through an Internet connection.  

For entry to Year 7 in 2024, applications open on 18 October and close on 16 November 2022. The Selective 

High School Placement Test will be held on 4 May 2023. The test will be paper based. 

 https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-7.  

Band Concert 
The school band had an excellent demonstration concert last Monday morning for all our students in the hall. 

This was to demonstrate our wonderful bands talents but also encourage our new students and Yr 2 students 

to join the band. Further information on how to join the band in 2023 can be obtained at the front office. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://nsw.tellthemfromme.com/4cxr7
http://surveys.cese.nsw.gov.au/information-for-parents
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-7
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Does Your Child Need Medication at School? 
The parents of any student requiring the administration of prescribed medication during school hours must sign 
a Prescribed Medication Form and notify the school of any possible side effects.  Prescribed drugs must be 
stored in the office area, but children will be required to come to the office at the specified time and receive 
assistance to take their medication.  A record of this administration is kept by the office personnel supervising 
the procedure. 
 
Please ensure you always send this form with any medication.  It can be found in the Notes section on our 
website and app. 

Glenorie Canteen Bucks 
Do you want to earn some canteen dollars for your child? Come and work at the canteen for just one shift and 
your child will be presented a Glenorie $2 bucks at assembly on Monday morning. Just use the QR code in this 
week’s bulletin to register for a shift. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

School Development Day 
Parents are reminded that the last day of the 2022 school year for students will be Friday 16 December. School 
development days will be held on the last two days of term 4, 2022 (Monday 19 and Tuesday 20 December). 
School development days at the start and end of semesters allow teachers to undergo further professional 
training. 

 

REMINDER:  
This year’s Presentation Night will be held again at Galston High School. 

6:30pm 8 December 
 

 
Teddy Bear’s Picnic 
Our Buddies are just the best. They will be joining their Kindy friends at the annual Teddy Bear’s Picnic Day on 
Friday 2nd December to eat chocolate teddy bears and share their favourite bear stories. You are never too 
old………. Sounds like fun. 
 
 

Asquith Girls High School for 2024 
Asquith Girls High School will be running their annual Year 5 High School Experience Day on Thursday 17 
November 2022. Year 5 girls who may be considering a single-sex high school are invited to take part in this 
day. The girls will have the chance to participate in a number of inspiring and innovative activities and experience 
the range of diverse and positive opportunities offered at our school. Further information can be found on their 
website. 
 

 
Enjoy learning! 
Lyn Pearce 
Principal 
 
 
 
 

REMINDER:  
This year’s Presentation Night will be held again at Galston High School. 

6:30pm 8 December 
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P & C News 
 

Canteen News 

The Canteen is in full swing, and I am looking forward to this term.  

We have started our Glenorie Bucks initiative and I have given out vouchers to children whose parents have 

volunteered in the Canteen.  The children are very excited when they come to redeem their vouchers.  I hope 

this will encourage children to ask their Mum/Dad or Nan to help out in the canteen.  We ALWAYS need helpers 

as at the moment it seems to be a core number of parents that always put their hands up to help.  WE NEED 

MORE PLEASE.  Below is a link and a new QR Code to the system we use for the canteen roster.  So please 

click on the link or Scan the QR Code and put your name down to help.  The children's response to seeing you 

is priceless and every time you come in your child is called out in Assembly on Monday mornings to receive their 

GLENORIE BUCKS. 

https://signup.com/go/aEFQfy                                                          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I hope to see some new faces in the canteen this term. Its only for 2 ½ hours and its easy work.  Ask a friend to 

Sign-up with you or come along and meet new friends. 

If you need to contact the canteen for any reason please call me directly on 0421 159 149 or via email on 

glenoriepscanteen@gmail.com, please do not contact your teacher as they only relay the message to me. 

Shelley Forwood 

Canteen Manager 

 

Uniform Shop 

Uniform Shop will be open to our new Kindy enrolments and their families on all upcoming orientation dates; we 
are also offering the option to book appointments for uniform fittings and personalised help with all of your 
uniform needs. Don't have time to see us in store? Not a problem, send through an email and Amanda will 
happily assist with any enquiries you may have.  

  

To book an appointment or simply get in touch, please email GlenorieUniformShop@gmail.com 

Dates and Times available for November 

Monday  07/11/22 1 person  -  12-2.30 

Friday  11/11/22 1 person  -  9.30-12 

    1 person  -  12-2.30 

Monday           14/11/22 1 person  -  12-2.30 

Friday             18/11/22 1 person  -  9.30-12 

Monday 21/11/22 1 person  -  9.30-12 

    1 person  -  12-2.30 

Friday   25/11/22          2 people  -  9.30-12 

Monday 28/11/22 1 person  -  9.30-12 

    1 person  -  12-2.30 

 

https://signup.com/go/aEFQfy
mailto:glenoriepscanteen@gmail.com
mailto:GlenorieUniformShop@gmail.com


Page 5 of 7 

NEW ITEM - (Girls Bottle Green Cotton Bike Shorts) 
As we are now in the warmer months and changing over to Summer Uniform, uniform shop is happy to announce 
that we have sourced a new offering. These cotton bike shorts are available now for only $12 a pair and come 
in sizes 4 - 16. Please note that this is not a compulsory uniform item, it is an optional extra. These are for wear 
under the summer dress only (not for wear on their own as shorts or for sport purposes).  

  

Our Uniform Shop is open 3 days per week.  
Monday mornings: 9am - 10am.  
Wednesday afternoons: 3pm - 3:30pm.  
Thursday mornings: 9am - 9:30am. 

  

Online orders are via Flexischools. Orders are packed and sent out to your child's classroom twice a week 
(Mondays and Thursdays).  

  

Did you know that our Uniform Shop also runs a Clothing Pool?  
A variety of second-hand items are available in-store. All second-hand items are only $3 each.  

  

Donations to our Clothing Pool are always appreciated. Unwanted uniform items can be dropped off during all 
opening hours. Please ensure donations are washed and in reasonable condition.  

  

Amanda Marsters 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Donated books to our library 

Thank you so much to the wonderful families (and particularly grandparents) who donated books to the 
Glenorie Public School Library at the Book Fair. Book plates have been inserted into the books so 
students can appreciate the generosity of our community. 
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Glenorie Chess Competition 

Next week signals the commencement of our annual Chess Competition to be held 
in the library at lunchtimes. Senior players (Years 5 and 6) will compete in Round 1 
on Monday 7th November (Week 5), and Juniors will play Round 1 on Wednesday 
9th November (Week 5). Good luck to all students, and don’t forget to practice this 
weekend! 

Keep reading, 

Mrs Cook 

 

 

Scratch art is when you use a plastic tool to remove a black layer on a card to reveal beautiful rainbow 
colours underneath. During craft club this week, Year 1 and 2 have amazed us with their talents. Some 
children used a stencil to create their artwork while others drew gorgeous freehand images. Look at 
those proud faces. We are so happy to have you join us in, craft club. Remember to listen carefully at 
Monday morning assemblies, where teachers will invite the next grade or stage to participate.   
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